
The City of Rutledge is accepting sealed bids for the restoration of 14 columns, 6 pilasters, and a 

soffit at the historic Nance Building at 103 Marshall Avenue. The project must be done according 

to the National Park Service Standards for Restoration of Historic Properties. Bids will be 

accepted until Thursday, July 11th, 2024, at 2:00 PM. Bid packets are available at Rutledge City 

Hall, 8655 Rutledge Pike, or by calling Stacy Harbin at 865-828-4513 or Sarah Anderson at 865-

273-6003. The City of Rutledge reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids.  

 


